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Minutes of Executive meeting 14:00 (Vienna time) 23rd June 2015 (by Skype)

Present: Claus Tieber (Chair), Ian W. Macdonald (Mins), Carmen Sofia Brenes, Kirsi Rinne (until 14:40), Ronald Geerts, Adam Ganz (from 14:20).

1. Minutes of previous meetings
Minutes of meetings on 28/04/15 and 26/05/15 had been circulated and were approved. They can be posted on the website now.
Action: CSB
2. Umeå Conference 2016
Contact with Louise Lindbom has informed us that Umeå University is now no longer able to host the conference; a change in provision at the University means it is not longer appropriate. However, the new Stockholm University of the Arts (Uniarts) is interested in arranging the conference, which lies in line with their particular vision. It was agreed to ask Professor Rolf Hughes to liaise with Louise and Kirsi, and invite him to send a proposal as soon as possible. Given the lateness of the schedule, a statement of commitment and a brief outline of the host facilities would be sufficient for the Executive to reach a decision. It was requested that this be done before the next Executive meeting on 8th September, to allow a decision to be reached swiftly.
Action: KR

3. AGM and Elections preparation
IM reported that the Notice of the AGM had gone out to members, as had the Call for Nominations to the three available posts on the Executive Council. Jule Selbo has agreed to act as Elections Officer, and would now take over the running of that process. RG suggested keeping statistics on whether voting patterns are different between those voting by email and those attending the AGM. CT is to prepare Annual Report, and requests EC members to contact him with anything specific to go in. CT will also prepare the Action Plan for next year. KR has already produced the statistics and pie charts on membership performance: it was suggested that the success represented here should form a press release, to go out before or around the conference. IM agreed to be collection point for any further ‘success’ information from other EC members.
Action: CT, Jule Selbo, IM/all

4. London conference
AG reported further progress on the London conference. There is a meeting to be held on 24th June, after which the draft programme will be posted. IM asked again if the AGM will be scheduled within the body of the conference and not at the very end – AG re-affirmed that this request was being considered, and taken into consideration. Two keynote speakers have been announced – Prof. Kathryn Millard and Prof. Jonathan Powell. A third keynote is provisionally in place and will be announced shortly.
Action:  AG
5. Links Website
The list of links produced by CT can now be posted on the website.  IM requested that links also be made from Exec Council members, to their own websites or academia.edu, or other sites as appropriate, to make access to info about us easier for members.
Action: CSB
6. Any other business
The meeting closed at c. 15:00 Vienna time.
